
THE EDUCATIONAL FORUM “THE NEW UKRAINIAN 
SCHOOL – 2017-2018 ACADEMIC YEAR. START OR 
CONTINUATION OF PROGRESS” 

 
An August Conference “The New Ukrainian School – 2017-2018 Academic 

Year. Start or Continuation of Progress” for Kyiv pedagogues took place at Borys 
Grinchenko Kyiv University on the 22nd of August.  

 
A pedagogical discussion “The Class Lesson System in Developing of the 

Ukrainian School” was held by the Department of Pedagogy and Psychology of the 
Pedagogical Institute in the course of the conference (Moderators of the discussion: 
Ivaniuk H.I., PhD, professor, the head of the department; Venhlovska O.A., PhD, 
assistant professor; Holota N.M., PhD, assistant professor; Kuzemko L.V., PhD, 
assistant professor; Novyk I.M., PhD, senior lecturer).  
 

Directors and teachers of general educational institutions of Kyiv joined the 
discussion of strategic issues of the school education reform.  

 
In the context of urgent problems it is necessary to attract the ideas of creative 

teachers, to improve the educational process, especially the class-lesson system in 
developing the new Ukrainian school.  

 
Participants of the discussion expressed their personal opinions concerning the 

class-lesson system upgrading and developing the innovative personality oriented 
systems of education in the new Ukrainian school. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


